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BROOKLYN -- Today, State Senator Daniel Squadron, Assemblymember Joan Millman, and City Councilmembers
Brad Lander and Steve Levin released the following statement on the Pier 6 housing lawsuit:

"This lawsuit is yet another example of why we have urged the administration to stop moving forward at a breakneck

speed on the Bloomberg-era plan for housing at Pier 6, and instead begin to work with the community.

“We have long voiced concern about housing in the park and will continue to do so, especially in light of the continued
unknowns at the LICH site, which is a stone’s throw from Pier 6 and will have infrastructure and planning impacts on
the same immediate area. The Brooklyn Bridge Park Corporation and the Administration should immediately cease any
action on this RFP and begin a community-driven process to revisit other viable options to the Bloomberg plan for

housing at Pier 6."
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